
Mayor’s Report – July 14, 2025 

 

July 1    Buckeye Lake | Hebron Bus Route Ribbon Cutting with Licking County Transit, COTA, 

Licking County Commissioners, Representative Kevin Miller, a representative from Congressman 

Balderson’s office, Greater Buckeye Lake Chamber of Commerce Board, BLACA board members, 

Councilwoman Julian, and Council President Lemmon. It was a very nice event and the route 

began running on July 7th.  

July 3     BLASST Cookout Event for Kids was well attended by approximately 100 children and 

their families and I want to say a special thank you to Toby and Missy Miller and their family, the 

office staff of the Village, BLPD, BLFD, all of our sponsors, volunteer Barb Sills and her daughter -

we could not do this event without you and thank you for supporting the youth of the Village.  

BLASST fireworks went off beautifully this year. We had great weather and the BLASST 

Committee did a great job on the event. Also thank you to all of the first responders and law 

enforcement for keeping it a very safe event.    

 

Mayor Linda Goodman 

Village of Buckeye Lake 


